
Financial & Administrative Services (FAS)

Thursday, December 12, 2019

You are invited to a FAS Cookie Party 
with SVC Paul Jenny! 
Stop in to enjoy a sweet treat and 
mingle with your coworkers!

@MCB
2:30-3:30pm

@654 Minnesota
3:30-4:30pm

For some areas within FAS with 
employees in the field, we’ll bring 
the cookie party to you! Stay tuned. 

Please take a break in your week and join me and 
your co-workers on Thursday, December 12 for 
our first FAS Cookie Party:

*2:30-3:30pm at Mission Bay Center (MCB) Room 126
*3:30-4:30pm at 654 Minnesota Street Tivoli Room
*Or, for some locations with employees in the field,    
 we'll bring the cookie party to you! Stay tuned.

Thank you for being part of our FAS Village. 

Paul Jenny 
Senior Vice Chancellor 
Finance & Administration


